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C E RT I F I C AT E  O F  C O M P L E T I O N  

This certificate is awarded to 

in recognition of completion of the Pivot Program with the 

CITY OF MILWAUKEE 

Date 

Date 

QUALITY  D ISCOUNT  

Sept. 20, 2016 

Sept. 20, 2016 
Signature 

Signature 
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Kuether, Molly

From: Celella, Jessica
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 2:53 PM
To: Becker, Keren; Kuether, Molly
Subject: FW: BID #4 - Mitchell Street - RE: 738 W. Historic Mitchell Street

Keren – can you please add to the file? 
 
Molly – would you be able to add to the ebook prior to the meeting on Tuesday? 
 
Thanks 
 
Jessica Celella 
License Division Assistant Manager 
200 E Wells St Room 105, Milwaukee, WI 53202 
(414) 286‐2365 

 
 
 
 

From: NBush54604@aol.com [mailto:NBush54604@aol.com]  
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2016 2:27 PM 
To: License 
Subject: BID #4 - Mitchell Street - RE: 738 W. Historic Mitchell Street 
 
  
City of Milwaukee License Division 
Attn: Jessica Celella 
  
RE: 9/27/16 License Committee Meeting - For Quality Discount - 738 W. Historic Mitchell Street - 
       Class A Malt & Class A Liquor License Application 
  
  
On behalf of the Board of Directors of Business Improvement District #4 - Mitchell Street, this is to support the application 
for a Class A Malt & Class A Liquor License for Quality Discount, 738 W. Historic Mitchell Street.  
  
Mr. Omar Ali, owner of Quality Discount, has been a businessman on the Mitchell Street commercial corridor for over 20 
years, and has proven to be a dedicated, hardworking, independent and respected businessman and retailer, who is very 
supportive of, and involved in, the surrounding business and residential neighborhood.  
  
In Mr. Ali's plan, he has agreed to the following stipulations:  A limited space for liquor (an area 16 feet in length with 4 
shelves, behind a counter area, which is only 6% of the total grocery store size); and no 50 ml. (single shots) sales.  
  
The grocery store is well-managed and well-stocked by Mr. Ali, and is always very clean. His grocery store business will 
continue to be sustainable with the addition of the liquor license, and help him to continue to carry the necessary variety of 
fresh food and grocery items. In addition, we are hopeful that the additional revenue generated by the liquor license will 
allow him to purchase the building which is currently for sale. 
  
Thank you for your time. 
  
Nancy Bush 
Executive Director 
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BID #4 - Mitchell Street 
823 W. Historic Mitchell Street - 53204 



stasst5
Sticky Note
Renewal
2015 10 day suspension on police report & testimony 9/29/15 & 10/13/15
2014 Agenda only-Warning Letter
2013 Neighborhood objections
2012 Neighborhood objections
2011 Neighborhood objections
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previous license expired 7/30/16
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	Ali, Omar

	Gomez-Ortiz, Francisco

	McFarlane, Adriel

	Obi, Obiora




